
Telephone conversation, May 14, 2008 


John Olson, EPA, Boise, ID 

Jill Cobb, USPS Hydrologist, Priest Lake Ranger District (208-443-6835) 


USPS has a 1932 aerial photograph of the Sackett site and surrounding area. No roads or 

houses are visible in the area at the time of the photo. Jill stated that the wetland area 

appeared to be continuous to Priest Lake with possibly a trail along the lake shore. The 

wetland area appeared to narrow a bit close to the lake. Jill viewed the photograph 

stereoscopically and found the area appears very flat throughout the wetland area. 


I will view the aerial photograph on May 15,2008. 
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